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BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS  

COMMUNICATION  
 
Date:  November 29, 2021     
 
Subject:  CDPHE NPDES Compliance Certification for the Boulder County Mosquito Control District 
 
From:  BCPH, Consumer Protection Program Coordinator, Lane Drager 
  
 
Background Information: 
 
The Boulder County Mosquito Control District is currently subject to the requirements of the 
Colorado National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) General Pesticide permit.  As 
part of the permit Boulder County must submit a Compliance Certification providing information 
about our program.  As the ultimate decision makers for the District, the BOCC is required to sign 
the certification.  BCPH as the managing entity has prepared the certification and we are currently 
in full compliance with all permit requirements. 
 
Staff will also give a brief update on the program and the 2021 season. 
 
Staff Recommendation:   
 BCPH staff would like the BOCC to sign the Compliance Certification for submission to 

CDPHE. 


